From: Fabian Webb Brown

Sent: 10 September 2023 23:39

To: Planning Planning

Subject: Objection 2-4 Doughty Mews 2023/2928/P

Dear Planning Department
| object to Planning Application 2023/2928/P on the following grounds

« The applicant has not made any efforts to preserve and incorporate two large plane trees into the scheme
as per the Planning Officer’s recommendation of 30/03/23 in respect of application 2022T/0419/T.
Notably, that recommendation also accords with the Council’s and the Government’s environmental,
biodiversity and amenity policies.

« There is a public roof terrace which invades the privacy of mews houses on the opposite side of the narrow

Doughty Mews.
This may breach the Council’s own guidelines on overlooking in “Camden Planning Guidance - Amenity”.

| believe the applicant should re-submit an application that addresses these objections and, importantly, preserves
the trees for local benefit and the benefit of the wider borough. | grew up living at number 9 and later number 8
Doughty Street and still visit my mum regularly spending lots of time there as a family. These trees are a significant
part of the local community and it would be a huge loss for them to be cut down.

Yours sincerely

Fabian Webb Brown



From: AB

Sent: 14 September 2023 10:59
To: Planning Planning
Subject: 2023/2928/P

We would very much like to add our voices of support for the redevelopment plans for 2-4 Doughty Mews, the
home of the Egypt Exploration Society (EES).

The EES is a centre of excellence with a global reputation for exploration, scholarship, training and safekeeping for
world-class documents and artefacts.

As recent members of the EES and as enthusiastic participants in its open-access learning programmes and out-
reach events, we would be delighted to see the EES be able to improve its accommodation, facilities and
technologies.

We are confident, from our own happy and enriching experiences, that many more people could benefit from access
to the EES's wealth of knowledge, artefacts and documents and from the expertise and enthusiasm of its staff and
associates.

We have reviewed the plans and have read reports of the EES's careful preparation of these plans. We feel pleased
to see how very much these plans could enhance the excellent work of the Society by attracting a further public
audience to this excellent hub.

We sincerely hope that the plans will be reviewed, considered and approved.

Angela Burns
Marco Bracco

London residents and EES members
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